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SUPPLEMENTARY QUESTION – OFFICE OF THE CHILDREN’S GUARDIAN 

 

COMMITTEE ON CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE – 2021 Review of the annual 

reports and other matters of the Office of the Children’s Guardian 

 

 

1. When is the next meeting of the Australian and New Zealand Children’s 
Commissioners and Guardians (ANZCCG) scheduled for? 

a. Where is that meeting taking place? 
b. Who will be Chairing that meeting? 
c. Will you be attending that meeting? 
d. Have you taken steps yet to have the matter of child and adolescent 

gender dysphoria placed on the agenda for further discussion at that 
meeting? 

i. If not, why not? 
ii. If so, who will lead the discussion on the matter? 
iii. If so, who will be responsible for preparing the background 

information and material that will be used in the discussion? 
 

ANSWER 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for 7 July 2021 via videoconference. I will be an apology 
for the meeting and will ask another member to chair in my absence. 
 
I have added ‘Promoting young people’s engagement and participation’ to the agenda 
following the request by the Advocate for Children and Young People. The Advocate will 
lead this item. 
 

 


